
 August 28-29, 2020 

Beverly Yacht Club  Salty100 

Beverly Yacht Club will host a new event in 2020 for racing/cruising vessels on a challenging 
100 mile course in Buzzards Bay and Rhode Island Sound. Boats competing in the Salty 100 
will need to bring navigation, meteorological and seamanship skills, as well as teamwork, to 
this fun, yet challenging event.  

A goal of this new race is to help be a bridge between BYC’s current premier long distance 
races such as the Tower Race of 52 miles and the Marion-to-Bermuda Race of over 645 miles.  
We also hope to attract college and high school sailors to join boat crews and experience, 
perhaps for the first time, racing over the horizon with seasoned sailors. 

Club members and visitors are welcome to compete in PHRF and ORR rated handicap classes 
starting on a Friday afternoon and finishing Saturday in time for an informal and festive dinner 
together at BYC, where race stories can be shared and celebrated by all. 

The Notice of Race will be posted on the BYC Racing public page as well as on Regatta 
Network and circulated to nearby PHRF fleets and yacht clubs. Sailing Instructions will be 
available to competitors online by August 24, 2020.


